PLAINVILLE TOWN COUNCIL MUNICIPAL CENTER, ONE CENTRAL SQUARE BUDGET SPECIAL MEETING MARCH 21, 2018

The Plainville Town Council held a Special Meeting on Wednesday March 21, 2018 in the Municipal Center, One Central Square for the purpose of considering and acting upon the FY19 budget as proposed by the Town Manager. Chairwoman Pugliese called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Present were Vice Chairman Saunders, Town Council members Wazorko, Gnazzo, Morante, Tompkins, Cox, Town Manager Lee, Assistant to the Town Manager Colby, and Finance Director Buden.

The following actions were taken and compared to the current year's budget.

840-Interfund Transfers Out- Councilperson Tomkins motioned to approve Department 840-Interfund Transfers Out for \$1,561,613, reflecting a decrease of \$315,599. The motion was seconded by Councilperson Cox, and failed 4-3.

<u>155-Data Processing</u> – Councilperson Tomkins motioned to approve Department 155-Data Processing for \$195,299, reflecting a decrease of \$17,037. The motion was seconded by Councilperson Cox, and passed 6-1 with Councilperson Saunders voting against.

Councilperson Pugliese motioned to take a brief recess, seconded by Councilperson Tomkins at 7:02pm; motions passed unanimously.

Meeting was re-convened at 7:47pm.

A motion was made at 7:50 p.m. to adjourn and passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Rob Buden, Director of Finance